
 

 
25 February 2019  
 

Book Fair 
 

 
The Book fair will be in school Friday 1st March until Wednesday 6th March. 
 
The Book Fair is open at 10.45- 10.55am for the children. If you would like 
to come with your child after school the Fair will be open 3.15 -3.45pm.     
 
If you are unable to visit the Fair, but would like to buy a book, please let 
the school office know which book you would like, with the appropriate 
payment. Please make cheques payable to James Cook Learning Trust. 
 
If there is a book that your child would like but has sold out on the day 
please let the school office know and we can order one to be delivered 
when the Book Fair is finished at the end of the week.  
 
I look forward to seeing you at the Fair. 
 
Miss Bytheway 
 


